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Closing Prayer 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, July 19th 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

 

      Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for ALL Classes 

 

 Second Service 10:15 a.m. 

                 (Note time Change) 

            

 

Wednesday, July 22nd 

  

     Bible Study on Facebook 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Sunday, July 26th 

    Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

 

    Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!! 

 

    Worship Service 10:15 a.m. 

July 19th-July 26th 

July 24th 
Rachel Ballew 

July 25th 
Gene Williams 

July 26th 
Samantha Allen 

Ava Parmer 

ELECTION RESULTS 
 

Newly elected Deacons  Chuck Gunnels 
    Bill Hart 
    Paul Harper 
    Wesley Holbrooks 
    Scott Young 
 
Alternates if someone can’t serve a full term: 
 
        Chad Harper 
        Matthew Yakely 
 
Moderator Art Ingram 
Trustee  Mac Singleton 
Personnel Mark Steward 

New Deacon Board 
2020-2021 

 
Tyler Grimes        2021 
Randy Harper        2021 
Sparks Harper        2021 
Ben Singleton        2021 
Dustin Steed          2021 
Randy Houck        2022 
Phillip Kirk           2022 
Kenny Ingram       2022 
Gene Smith           2022 
Jerry Rhodes         2022 
Chuck Gunnels     2023 
Bill Hart                2023 
Paul Harper           2023 
Wesley Holbrooks 2023 
Scott Young          2023 
 
Please continue to pray 
for these men as they 
willingly serve our Lord 
and our Church Family 
in this coming year. 
Thank you for your  
service 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Piedmont Benevolence Center is still 
giving out fruits and produce on Mon-
days and Wednesdays, 11:00 am to 11:45 
a.m. Also if they have other items to give 
out they will post them on the  
Piedmont Benevolence Facebook page. 
You do not have to be a  
Client to participate in this  
Program. It has been a great help to 
many people.  Love you all, 
  Sandy Phillips 

“COMPASS MINISTRY” 
 

 Our next class will start on  
September 2nd. All women 19 
yrs. old and up are eligible to 
attend. PLEASE, if you are 

aware of ANYONE who may  
benefit from this 10 week class,  
notify, Pam @ 256-405-7440 or 

Nicole @ 256-283-1759. 
We need to reach out to these 

young women in our  
Community and do all we can 
to help them prepare for their 

future in caring for their family. 
Continue to pray for this 
Ministry and those serving in 
this capacity. 

COMPASS YARD SALE!! 
Don’t give up on the yard sale for the 
Compass Ministry!! As soon as we can 
safely schedule it we will. Hopefully you 
have a spot where you can save your 
items for this yard sale. The Compass 
Ministry is funded by donations and 
fundraisers such as this yard sale. 
Please continue to pray that this  
Ministry will move forward in helping 
young women in our community 

SEARCH TEAMS UPDATE 
 
Our Youth and Children’s  
Director Search Teams continue 
to work toward finding the right  
candidates for our open positions 
at FBC. The Children’s Search 
Team is continuing to gather  
resume’s and will meet again on 
July 29th. Our Youth Search 
Team has received several  
resume’s and  are praying about 
prospective interviews. Please 
pray for the members of our 
Search Teams and the people who 
are applying. 
                         Bro. Michael 

Senior Adult of the Year Election!!! 
 

On August 2nd, during our Sunday 
School hour, we will be voting on our 
Senior Adult of the Year for 2020. We 
will not be able to have the Choir or  
Program that we normally do; however, 
we will get to select our Choice for this 
year. Be thinking of who you want to  
vote for. 
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